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Dear Ms Griffiths,
 
Re:   14/00204/DISC  Chiltern Evergreen3 project Bicester line  (Transport and Works Act ref 10/3023/TWA)
 
I believe that an application for partial discharge or withdrawal of Condition 19, noise and vibration mitigation, was submitted on 17 th July 2014.  
 
My property, 14 Whimbrel Close, Bicester, is situated less than 5 metres from the railway line, and therefore would be greatly affected by any withdrawal of the planned noise and vibration mitigation measures.  
 
I have not received notification of the partial discharge application from either Chiltern Railways or Cherwell District Council.   I have also visited Cherwell District Council’s website, and 35 properties are listed in relation to the current application.   My property is not one of those listed, so I assume that the applicants are not seeking the discharge of Condition in my case.   I would be grateful if you would confirm whether my assumption is correct, and also give me an indication of the areas affected by the discharge application.
 
In conversation with you the other week you also suggested I contact Rob Lowther regarding this.  If you feel it is appropriate, I would be grateful if you could forward this message onto him.
 
Many thanks for your help,
 
Kind regards
Beth Forrow

